Jury Scam using Social Security Fraud Phone Number

On March 20, 2019, a concerned citizen contacted our office regarding a phone call she had received
from 1-800-269-0271 which showed up on her Caller ID. This number belongs to the Social Security
Fraud division. The caller advised that this was their "second attempt to reach her regarding grand jury
and advised her to call 1-828-367-361 to deal with the situation". The recording on this number was the
same message as the 1-800 number but muffled. The Social Security Inspector General has been
notified of the possible spoofing of their phone number.



